
OUR LADY OF  
MOUNT CARMEL PARISH  

WEBSITE: www.olmcmiddletown.org 

90 EUCLID AVENUE, MIDDLETOWN, NEW YORK 10940 

 January 15th  

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE: 
Mrs. Nancy Miller .............. Director of Religious Education 
Phone: ............................................................... 845-342-1510 
Email: .................................................. olmcre90@gmail.com 
Hours: ............................................... Mon.: 12:00pm - 3:00pm 
................................................ Tues.– Thurs.: 8:30am  3:00pm  
............................................................. Fri.: 8:30am - 12:00pm 
 
RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults)  
 Mrs. Miriam Pailes .................................. RCIA Coordinator 
Phone: ............................................................... 845-343-5062 
  
ADULT FAITH  
Mr. Ken Searle ............................... Adult Faith Coordinator 
Phone: ............................................................... 845-978-8375 

Email: ....................................... AF-OLMC@Outlook.com 
 

MT. CARMEL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL: 
Ms. Jennifer Langford .............................................. Principal 
Phone: ............................................................... 845-343-8836 
 
MASSES: 
Weekend Masses: Saturday - 5:00 pm 
  Sunday- 8:00 am, 10:00 am, 11:30 am  
     and 4:30 pm 
Weekday Mass: Monday - Friday  7:00am  (Priory Chapel) 
Holy Days:  As Announced 
 
 

CONFESSION: 
Saturday 4:00-4:30 pm or by appointment.  

 
BAPTISM: 
Call Religious Education Office for information.   

 
THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 
The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick and the Eucharist 
are meant for the healing and comfort of those who are ill.  
Please notify us about any parishioner confined to their 
home, hospital or nursing facility so that a priest may visit. 
 

MARRIAGE: 
Please call the Priory Office for an appointment.  
 

BEREAVEMENT GROUP:  The group meets on 
Wednesdays from 1:00pm to 2:30pm in OLMC’s Parish 
Center, 90 Euclid Ave, in Middletown. Facilitated by 
Frank Gawors, MS, LCSW.  For more information 
contact: Frank Gawors at 845-342-4703 or 
fhgawors@gmail.com 
 
NEW PARISHIONERS: 
Welcome to Mt. Carmel!   Please pick up a Registration 
Form in the Gathering Space or at the Priory Office or 
visit:   www.olmcmiddletown.org 

OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL PARISH: 
Fr. Paul Denault, O.Carm ................................. ……… Pastor 
 

Fr. Anthony Trung Nguyen, O.Carm…………Parochial Vicar 
 

Bro. Marlon Beharry, O.Carm ..................... Parochial Intern 
 
 

Deacon Edward Woods 
 

 

Mrs. Maureen Waterman .......................... …Parish Secretary 
 

Phone ................................................................. 845-343-4121 
Office Hours:   

Monday - Friday  8:30 am -1:00 pm and 2:00 pm - 4:30pm 
 (closed 1:00-2:00pm for lunch) 
 

Gail Johnson .................................... Organist - 845-386-5817 
Dottie Lanos  ................................................... Parish Trustee 
Greg Sillen ....................................................... Parish Trustee 

http://www.olmcmiddletown.org/
mailto:AF-OLMC@Outlook.com
http://www.olmcmiddletown.org/


January 15th, 2017 
Second Sunday in  

Ordinary Time  

MASS SCHEDULE   
Saturday, January 14th   
5:00 Healing of Ashley Uske    

Sunday,  January 15th  
8:00 Florence, Michael, Sue-Ellen, Joe 
   & Eileen Orrio 
10:00  Leo Carlos Garcia 
11:30 Betty J. Imholz 
4:30 Paul Cheuvront      

Monday, January 16th   
7:00 People of the Parish 
 

Tuesday,  January 17th 
7:00 Eileen McVey 
Wednesday, January 18th 
7:00 Intentions of Patty McGlynn-Jones 
 

Thursday, January 19th 
7:00  Intentions of Tina McGraw  

Friday, January 20th 
 

7:00  Carmelite Society of Prayer    

Saturday, January 21st 
5:00 Anthony & Mary Leo    

Sunday,  January 22nd 
8:00 Lucy Jaccarino 
10:00  Evelyn, John & Bill Kummer 
11:30 Allen Honeywell 
4:30 Betty Imholtz 

Our Second Collection each week is to satisfy 
the mortgage for the Parish Center. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

January 7th & January 8th totaled: $8,829 

Collection  $7,168 and Online Giving  $1,661  

 

Building Fund totaled: $1,894 

Collection:  $1,782 and Online Giving  $112 
 
 

 

 

Thank You for your generosity! 
 
 

Mass attendance for the weekend of January 7th  
and January 8th was: 854. 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

  

PRIORY OFFICE CLOSED 
 

The Priory Offices will be closed this Monday,  
January 16th in observance of Mar tin Luther  
King, Jr. Day.  

THIS WEEKôS WINTER EVENTS 
 

Wed., January 18:  
ESTABLISHING A DAILY PRAYER ROUTINE - 7PM 
in the Parish Center 
Do you pray daily? no? Come find out why it is  
important to setup a regular prayer life and the many 
ways of doing it. If you already pray on a daily basis, 
please join us to give inspiration to those who need 
some help. We will watch the Formed.org video 
“Prayer: A Surge of the Heart”, discuss various ways 
of praying, and look at the multitude of opportunities 
throughout the day to pray. 
 

Thurs., January 19: Rosary 7PM in the Church 
Join us this Thursday and each week for prayer and 
recitation of the Rosary and meditating on the various 
mysteries. 
The Rosary group also participates in making and/or 
praying over prayer blankets for cancer patients if you 
would like to support the effort. 
 

Fri., January 20: Lectio Divina Prayer group with  
Fr. Anthony - 7PM in the Priory Chapel  
(The building between the church and parish center)  
Join us this Friday and each week for prayer using  
Scripture and Lectio Divina reflection. 
Learn how to listen to the Lord while praying the  
Scriptures. 
 

Please contact the Adult Faith Coordinator,  
Ken Searle, if you have any questions at:  
AF-OLMC@Outlook.com or 845-978-8375. 
 

FORMED.org  
Inspirational Resources for Faith formation in 
January: 
Book: Sacraments in Scripture 
Movie: St. Barbara 
Audio: From Atheism to Catholicism ð My  
Conversion Diary  
Program: Reborn, the power of Baptism 
Parish key: Z7XQKJ 

2016 END OF YEAR CONTRIBUTION  
STATEMENTS  

  

Contribution statements, for tax purposes, are  
available upon request.  So if you would like to  
receive an annual contribution statement please  
contact the Priory Office during working hours.    
Please note: all requested statements will be mailed 
out by the end of January.  Thank you. 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK  
 

SOSLERôS 
Garden & Farm Equipment  

Route 17M 
New Hampton, NY 

Sales - Service - Parts 

×××ȢÓÏÓÌÅÒÓȢÃÏÍ 
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      OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL   

NEXT ST. THERESE SERVICE CLUB  
MEETING 

We will not have a meeting in January but please join 
us on Friday, February 3rd for our next meeting. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM  

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMS  
 

No Religious Education classes this Monday, 
January 16th due to the Martin Luther King, Jr.  
holiday.   
The Religious Education office be closed in observance 
of the holiday as well. 

Please be sure to pick up your 2017 yearly offering 
boxed-set of envelopes.  The envelopes are labeled,  
alphabetized and have been placed on tables in the 
Gathering Space of the church.  If are a registered  
parishioner who is already receiving envelopes be 
sure to look through the boxes and take home your 
set.  If you are not receiving envelopes but would like 
to, please call the Priory Office during working hours. 

PARISHPAY - ONLINE DONATIONS 
An alternate means of support for Our Lady of  
Mt. Carmel instead of envelopes is to sign up with 
ParishPay.  It is hassle free and user friendly and will 
help you manage your giving to OLMC even if you for-
get your envelope or while you are away. ParishPay 
gives you the ability to schedule donations ahead of time 
using a credit card, debit card, or echeck.   

You can change your information such as the amount 
of a donation, credit card/debit card number or mailing  
address at any time.  It’s free to all parishioners.  Signing 
up is uncomplicated and there are several ways to  
register: 
 

Visit our website at: www.olmcmiddletown.org and 
click on ParishPay (located on left hand of page simply 
click on the link on side banner), visit ParishPay.com  
(please note when entering your password for your new 
account you must use at least one numeral and one  
unusual symbol - i.e., $, %#, & *, etc.) or call:  
866-PARISH-1 (866-727-4741). 
Join today and give ParishPay a try. 
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HEALING MASS 
The National Shrine of Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
will celebrate a Mass for Healing on Thursday,  
January 26th at 7:00pm in the Shr ine.   
For more information call Carol Bezak, Shrine  
Director at 845-343-1879. 

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED FOR THE  

FRIENDLY VISITOR PROGRAM    

We are in dire need of volunteers for the Friendly  
Visitor Program.  This pertinent program gives those in 
need rides to church, medical appointments or a trip to 
the grocery store,  provides a visit to share conversation 
with lonely individuals or make phone calls, etc.   
If you are interested in becoming a volunteer for the 
Friendly Visitor Program, or would like more  
information please see Anne Reilly today after mass or 
give her a call at: 845-342-2030. 
There are many ways we can reach out to help those 
who need assistance but offering a ride to church or to 
a medical appointment or offering a caring and  
listening ear can be a simple and well received gesture, 
one that is heartfelt by those who truly need it.  Why 
not lend a helping hand and become a volunteer! 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BLESSED TITUS 

BRANDSMA COUNCIL #16519 PRESENTS:  

A NIGHT AT THE RACES 
DATE: Saturday, February 11th  

 (snow date, February 18th) 
POST TIME: 7:30pm 
DONATION/ ADMISSION PRICE: $25/PP 

LOCATION: Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Parish Ctr. 
Join in a night of fun and chances.  Your donation  
includes admission, food, beverages, coffee, and  
dessert.  Along with the races (cash donations to pick 
horses with cash payout to the winners) there will be 
raffles, door prizes, 50/50s, giveaways and much 
more. 
All money raised will be donated to Our Lady of  
Mt. Carmel Parish. 
Tickets will be sold after masses for the next couple of 
weekends.  You may also mail your $25/pp donation/
admission to: PO Box 965, Middletown, NY 10940 
ATTN: Knights of Columbus/Marty Sillen 



REGISTRATION  - If you are interested in an outstanding Catholic Education for your child  
Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Elementary is the place for you!  Our Lady of Mt. Carmel School serves  
Pre-K through Eighth grade. It is grounded in Catholic Faith, Moral Virtue, Academic Excellence, 
Servant Leadership, and Compassionate Community.  Call the number below for more information.  

SCHEDULE A TOUR .  Prospective parents interested in grades Pre -K - Eighth grade are invited to 

schedule a tour.   To make an appointment please call the number below.    Please watch the  

bulletin and/or visit our website below for additional Open House dates & times during  
Catholic Schools Week, January 29th -February 4th . 
 

PASTA DINNER  - Our Lady of Mt. Carmel School will once again host the annual Pasta dinner  on 
Saturday, January 28 th  from 4:00 -7:00pm in the Parish Center .  Advance tickets $12 adults -  

$9 seniors - $8 children - children under 3 free.  Pasta, homemade meatballs, bread, salad,  
desserts and refreshments.  50/50 raffles, super bowl boxes and OLMC merchandise all available.  

Snow or shine!  Join in the fun and partake of an enjoyable pasta dinner while supporting the 
school - donõt miss it.  For more information please call the main school number below. 
INFORMATION  - For more information about the registration or a tour of our school, please call the 
schoolõs main office 343-8836 or visit: www.mtcarmelschoolmiddletown.org 

ONLINE FAITH FORMATION COURSES 
The Archdiocese of New York and Fordham  
University have partnered to offer new online courses 
for those in parish ministry and those who simply wish 
to learn more about their faith. 
These courses are: 

Relevant to contemporary people 
Convenient for  busy schedules 

Faithful to the Church 
For a limited time, these courses are being offered for 
FREE! 
To learn more and sign up visit: 
www.nycatholicfaith.org/learn 

PANTRY SUNDAY  
 

The First Weekend of each month we collect  
non-perishable food in the Gathering Space of the 
Church. Food such as canned soup, breakfast cereal, 
tuna, peanut butter and jelly, pasta, and sauce etc. are 
all greatly needed items. The food is donated to  
St. Paul’s United Methodist Church Food Pantry in 
downtown Middletown. It serves our hungry  
neighbors in Middletown.  
Join in the cause to help end hunger in our  
community.  Thank you! 

 
THE GREATER MIDDLETOWN  

INTERFAITH COUNCIL PRESENTS:  
 

THE ANNUAL MARTIN LUTHER KING JR.  

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION  
 

CELEBRATING  

The Man 

The Preacher 

The Activist 

The Visionary 
 

DATE: This Sunday/Today, January 15th 
TIME: 4:00pm-5:30pm 

(door open at 3:30pm) 
PLACE: The YMCAôs Center for Youth Programs 

6 Liberty St., Middletown, NY  

A CRUCIAL NEED FOR VOLUNTEERS AT THE 

MIDDLETOWN WARMING STATION  
The Warming Station is located at St. Paul’s United 
Methodist Church and sponsored by the Greater  
Middletown Area Inter Faith Council. Volunteers for 
over night shifts are urgently needed!   Another date 
for Volunteer Training has been added.  The next  
date will be on Tuesday, January 17th at 7pm and will  
be held at St. Paul’s Methodist Church located at:  
58 West Main St. in Middletown (use the Mulberry St. 
entrance).  
 

For more information-- please call Nancy Sears at: 
342-0209 and/or see the flyers the Gathering Space.    

PARISH CENTER RENTAL 
The Parish Center is available for rental  to both 

Parishioners and Non -Parishioners for weddings, 
parties (birthdays, Baptisms, anniversary, etc.)  
or meetings.  For more information please call  
Greg Sillen at: 845 -282 -4267.  

http://www.mtcarmelschoolmiddletown.org/
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